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November 5, 2019 
 
 
The Honourable Doug Downey 
Attorney General of Ontario 
McMurtry-Scott Building 
720 Bay St., 11th floor 
Toronto, ON   M7A 2S9 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: Municipal Liability and Insurance Costs 
 
At a meeting of the Township of Stirling-Rawdon Finance and Personnel Committee held on 
October 29, 2019 the following motion was passed: 
 

“The Committee acknowledges receipt of the AMO report entitled ‘A Reasonable 
Balance: Addressing growing municipal liability and insurance costs’  
 
and further that the Township of Stirling-Rawdon endorse the report submitted by the 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario  
 
and further that the Attorney General of Ontario be requested to conduct a full review 
of joint and several liability as it affects municipalities 
 
and further that this motion be forwarded to all Ontario municipalities for their 
consideration.”  

 
Council respectfully requests your favourable consideration of this important matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Tawnya Donald 
Clerk 
 
c.c.   Daryl Kramp, MPP Hastings-Lennox & Addington 

All Ontario Municipalities 


